## Law Office of Richard A. Finnigan

Richard A. Finnigan (360) 956-7001 rickfinn@localaccess.com 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Olympia, Washington 98512 Fax (360) 753-6862

Kathy McCrary, Paralegal (360) 753-7012 kathym@localaccess.com

January 27, 2010

## VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re.

Docket No. UW-100154 - Marbello Water Co., Inc. - Seventh Revised Sheet No. 26 Canceling Sixth Revised Sheet No. 26 -

SUBSTITUTE SHEET

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are the original and three copies of the substitute tariff sheet for the above-referenced tariff sheet. There was a mathematical error made on the filing of January 25, 2010. The correct usage rate is \$3.51 per 100 cubic feet, not \$3.52 per 100 cubic feet.

The purpose of this filing is to pass through the increase in rates that went into effect December 15, 2009, from the City of Monroe. The cover letter of January 25, 2010, stated the base rate would increase. That was incorrect. This pass through will increase the usage rate by 12%. The base rate is not increasing.

David Danner January 27, 2010 Page 2 of 2

Thank you for your attention to this filing.

Sincerely,

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km Enclosures

cc: Amy White (via e-mail)

Client (via e-mail)